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Thank you Mr. Vice President, 

Indonesia welcomes the delegation of Bangladesh to this UPR process and thank them for the comprehensive presentation of their national report. 

We commend the progress made since the last UPR, particularly on the strengthened institutional and policy measures to protect women from violence. We also welcome the Government of Bangladesh’s decision to adopt the Ombudsman Act and significant measures to address trafficking. 
To complement such encouraging developments, we would like to recommend the following to the Government of Bangladesh:

1. Continue its pro-active role in dealing with international migration;
2. Continue its efforts in strengthening the capacity of its NHRI, namely the National Human Rights Commission of Bangladesh (the NHRCB) and the newly established Ombudsman.
We wish the delegation of Bangladesh a successful review. 

Thank you, Mr. Vice President. 

